PORTFOLIO
Summer Media Studio that was held in Juodkrante 3.-15. September offered me more than I can thank for. The two weeks of the camp was a really developing experience for me as an artist.
The lectures were interesting, helping me discover and understand the colorful world of film. Through the lectures I understood how every detail in the film is important. This made me wonder about all the possibilities that film making has.
At first, when we (Keithy, Kaisa and me) pitched our idea, it seemed like only few people wanted to do something as abstract as pure movement. But after we explained our idea to the crew, they picked it up pretty quickly and we all started to work towards the goal being very enthusiastic. Our movie talked about the heaviness of the life through movement in different kinds of environment. We had very talented people in our crew and I am happy that we could work with them. Of course I want to change some things in the film we made, but I am happy with the result.
And all the people in the camp, I enjoyed every last bit of it. International film artists working together and living together for two weeks, I believe these connections we made with each other, will be useful in the future. If not with upcoming collaborations then at least the experience taught us how to find the same language or points of view to work all together for the same goal. Every person in the team counts. EVERYONE!
I am very thankful for the experience in SMS 2018, I hope to meet these people again.
